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Even though the end is near we still have plenty of time 
for partnerships. Consider thinking of potential spring 
partnerships as many organizations are starting their 
spring clean-ups.  
 
If you still have questions about the Auxiliary Outreach 
program, you can find further information and resources 
about Auxiliary Outreach on our Department page 
Auxiliary  Outreach including links to resources from 
National.  
 

National Auxiliary Outreach Award 
is due to me by March 31, 2024.  

 
I encourage every Auxiliary to select one partnership 
outreach project that you have done and fill this form out. Please send it in, so I can 
include your Auxiliary with the list of participants from our Department to National. Those 
that turn this in on time will receive a certificate of participation directly from National. 
One entry is going to be chosen for the Department of Michigan for further award entry 
and sent to National. 
 
Please continue to report your efforts! 
 
Thank you to everyone and beeing the change with your volunteer efforts, making a 
positive impact, showing we care to our community at large and helping others succeed.  
 
 
As a reminder: most everyone knows that donating money does not count for Auxiliary 
Outreach, but did you realize that donating goods, which is called an “in-kind” donation, 
is also a no-no. So, you can’t donate food to a food pantry or blankets to a homeless 
shelter or make any other kind of donation for this program. Hours worker bee hours.  
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to the finish line! 

 

Here we are in the homestretch; the finish line is right around the corner. Time to dig-in and 

get those last opportunities! 

 

You only have a limited time remaining to get your reports in for credit during this business 

year. We have had some amazing reports from many Auxiliaries. Don’t be left out, get your 

reports in today! 

 

If your Auxiliary has found that you forget to enter some reports for something from a previous 

month please enter that report with the correct dates so I can get them approved and credited. 

 

Thank you everyone for a great year. Wishing your Auxiliaries wonderful success in 2024-2025! 

 

 

Loyally yours, 

  

Jared Blum 

Wyandotte, MI 48192 

734-771-3050 

Jblum25@gmail.com 


